
CITY OF NEWTON 

Suzanne & Paul Finnerty 

34 Solon Street 

Newton Highlands, MA 02461 

April 14, 2014 

To Whom It Concerns: 


I am writing this letter on behalf of our neighbor George Salles who resides 


at 11 Solon Street, Newton Highlands. 


My husband Paul and I live across the street at 34 Solon Street, and we have been here 


For 24 years. 


George has plans for an addition to his property, and Paul and I are in total agreement. 


We have no objections and we view this as an enhancement to the property. 


I am a realtor with a Newton Real Estate Firm. I view this project as a positive. 


George and his family have our total support going forward. 


Thank You. 
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Paul & Suzanne Finnerty ­ I 
617974-5871- Cell 

plszy@aol.com 
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